
  

 

TEǸM 4 WEȈK 9 
 

Dear Parents and Friends of Morisset Public School, 
 
I canôt believe this is our last newsletter for 2016! Everybodyôs hard work and positive attitude has paid 
off with many student and staff achievements.  
 
The musical is a brilliant example of our school community coming together. All students shone and 
teachers showed some hidden talents. The musical is a strong partnership between all members of our 
school including students, parents, office, teaching and non-teaching staff, Vicki our cleaner and Mark 
our general assistant.  I was told one grandparent came to see a concert and left seeing a production. A 
special congratulation to Anna-Lee Fuller who was leading our school from the beginning, ensuring the 
musical was the success it was. Well done Morisset PS. 
 
I would like to thank our exiting P&C and especially the President Rebecca Harridge, for the hours spent 
supporting our school and raising money to provide the students with resources or opportunities that may 
not have otherwise been accessed. Our schoolôs 125

th
 celebration really demonstrated the importance of 

the P&C in forging a strong link between school and school community. Tina Morgan and Mia             
Ostergaard will be sadly missed as part of our P&C and will be remembered for their passion and      
support for all students. Also a big thank you to all the people who have volunteered in the canteen and 
in the classrooms. I would like to welcome our new 2017 P&C  and I look forward to working in           
partnership in some special projects including turning the middle courtyard into an outdoor future     
learning space, the introduction of Positive Behaviour For Learning (PBL) and school planning for 2017. I 
would also like to encourage new parents and grandparents to join our P&C to become active             
participants in future happenings at MPS.  
 
I would like to thank Holli Nichols for her support for myself, staff, students, parents and her endless  
contributions to our school. We all know that Wyee PS will be very lucky to have an outstanding leader of 
education in their school. I would also like to wish our leaving students and their families the best for their 
future learning, wherever that may be. 
 
It seems so long ago that we went from 10 classes at the beginning of the 2016 to 9 based on our school 
numbers. To prevent that happening again, classes will be formed as soon as possible in 2017. So far 
we have 26 Kindergarten enrolled for Kindergarten 2017.  Well done to Naomi Clapham who has        
organised fantastic transitioning sessions for new students and parents. 
 
A huge thank you and gratitude to ALL at Morisset Public School, Western Shores Leaning Alliance 

schools and our wider community as the African proverb says ñit takes a village to raise a childò. I look 

forward to joining you in continuing the amazing work you have achieved and exploring new learning in 

2017. 

 

Kathryn Duncan 

Principal 
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Dates to Remember  

   2016 
Term 4 

 

   DECEMBER 
Week 9 
Wed 7   Shadow cabinet speeches 
   NEWSLETTER 
   Movie Day Stage 1 & 2 
Thurs 8   Year 6 Orientation MHS 
Fri 9   Scripture Puppet Show 
 
Week 10 
Mon 12   Bright Beginnings Partnership meetings 
Tues 13   Presentation Day at MHS 11.30am 
Wed 14   Yr 6 Farewell - Evening event 
   Bright Beginnings Partnership meetings 
Thurs 15   ASSEMBLY - Year 6 running assembly 
Fri 16   LAST DAY OF SCHOOL 
   Happy holidays - Merry Christmas 
 

   2017 
   Term 1 
 
   JANUARY 
Week 1 
Mon 30   1st day of school - Students return  

School Travel Update 
 
School student 
transport scheme      
information for parents 
and students. 
 

Passes for 2017 travel Opal Network: ALL      
Students are to keep their school opal cards for 
travel in 2017.  
 
These cards will be automatically deactivated for 
school holidays and then reactivated for school 
travel in Term 1. 
School travel passes only need to be updated 
when a student: 
¶ Changes address, or 
¶ Changes school 
Go to www.transportnsw.info/school-students 
A new application is required when: 
¶ Applying for a SSTS pass for the first time, 
¶ Enrolling in Kindergarten, 
¶ Progressing from Year 2 to Year 3 or Year 6 
to Year 7, or 

¶ Requesting an additional pass as a result of a 
new shared parental responsibility 

Stop Work Meet Reminder 

A Stop Work Meeting has 

been scheduled by The 

Teachers Federation for 

this Thursday 8 December 

at 9 am. Supervision will be 

provided for students 

though classes will not be 

running as normal due to 

staff attending the stop 

work meeting. 

Please note: Year 6 High 

School Orientation will 

continue as arranged. 

Thank you 

 

Kathy Duncan       

Principal 
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 Itôs always lovely receiving positive feedback about our   

wonderful school. I wanted to share this with you all. We are 

all very proud of our beautiful school.  

Kathryn Duncan 

Principal 

Anthony Minichiello 

Sydney Roosters Community           

Ambassador and Roosters legend    

Anthony Minichiello came to Morisset 

Public School on Tuesday December 

6. Anthony discussed the importance 

of leading a healthy lifestyle through     

eating good foods and developing     

routines around sleep habits. He also 

discussed the importance of resilience 

and team work to achieve personal 

goals.  All of the kids had a wonderful 

time meeting and listening to this      

outstanding role model. He stayed 

back to ensure he signed cards and 

thanked every student for having him 

at our great school. Some students 

were even lucky enough to be given 

roosters hats which were also signed. 

A fantastic    experience for all!  

Mr Lewis 


